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TO:  NOBLESVILLE BOARD OF PUBLIC WORKS AND SAFETY 

FROM:      MICHAEL POUCH, CONSTRUCTION MANAGER, ENGINEERING  

SUBJECT:  BOARD TO CONSIDER 141ST STREET CLOSURE BETWEEN OLIO ROAD AND 

PRAIRIE BAPTIST ROAD 

DATE:        MARCH 25, 2025 

 

We are requesting that 141st Street must be closed for 7 days to install the 15” sanitary main 

extending to the North of 141st Street. We anticipate the closure to begin on or after 03/31/2025 

weather permitting. 

 

• A detour route will be posted in advance of the closure. 

• Advance notice signs stating “Road Closed On/Or After 03/31/2025” or similar will be 

placed a minimum of one week in advance of the closure. 

• Residents have been notified of the closure. 

• Notice will be sent to public agencies informing them of the actual start of the closure.  

 

 

I recommend the Board of Public Works and Safety permit the temporary road closure of 141st 

Street for sanitary sewer installation for Innovation Mile.  

 

Your consideration in this matter is appreciated. 

 

Attachments: 

 

1. Road Closure Map 

2. Detour Route Exhibit 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Detour Route Map

Closure Location
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